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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 10:47 AM
To: Si Nguyen
Cc: James Perucca; Leanna Shaff; Mitchell Imbertson
Subject: RE: 353 University Ave W

Hi Joann and Si Nguyen, 
I want to inform you that the City Council continued your matter to February 7, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. in order for you to 
make progress with the Minneapolis Foundation.   
 
If you are contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may:  
 

1. appear in person (please arrive before 3:30 p.m. and check in with staff outside Council chambers); or 
2. Should you wish to address Council directly but not appear in person, you must register via this link 

by noon on Tuesday, February 6, 2024 to testify via phone: https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-
council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony.  
 

If you don’t wish to contest then no further action is needed and the Council will proceed with Ms. Moermond’s 
recommendation above without discussion. If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Si Nguyen <littlesaigonmarketmn@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2024 1:14 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 353 University Ave W 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Hi Mai,  
 
Just following up if you received my email in regards to contacting the RRR fund in Minneapolis.  
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Thanks, 
 
JoAnn Nguyen 
 
On Wed, Jan 3, 2024 at 12:25 PM Si Nguyen <littlesaigonmarketmn@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Mai,  
 
This is JoAnn from Little Saigon Supermarket. I'm just contacting you because I've tried to email Russell Betts with the 
email you guys have given me, but my message to him has been blocked?  
 
Is there perhaps another email I can use to contact him? 
 
Thanks, 
 
JoAnn Nguyen 


